The Immaculate Conception, Bicester 


We persevere in the parish with Hints and Tips each week., in the church bulletin. 

Greening the centre car park and linking with environment groups from the other churches. 

We are joining the litter picking group in Bicester. 

We have shown The Letter and in November will show it again. 

It is very much word of mouth to engage with the church members, as some our convinced that Climate Change does not exit. 

May I wish you a successful meeting. 


Regards Janet Marshall Bicester. 

